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Accomplishments:

• The Communications team developed an e-Bulletin standard format to communicate with 
all MDCPS team members important messages.

• The MDCPS Office of Contracts, Procurement and Federal Reporting Contracts Division is 
now fully staffed. The Contracts Division has brought on board one Division Director, three 
Financial Coordinators, and an Administrative Assistance. 

• The MDCPS Human Resources Bureau facilitated the hiring of 45 new team members in 
January, 2017.

• The MDCPS IT Customer Support team is fully independent and functional. This team is the 
first point of contact for any IT related questions or issues for the MDCPS staff. 

• The MDCPS MACWIS Application Development and Support team submitted the final version 
of the Integrated Advance Planning Document to the Federal Administration for Children 
and Families for the period of July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018 for MACWIS and CCWIS. 

• The Purchasing new hires obtained membership with the Mississippi Association of 
Governmental Purchasing and Property Agents (MAGPPA) and have been enrolled for the 
upcoming Certified Mississippi Purchasing Agent (CMPA) class and have been preparing for 
the exam.


